
Larimer County 4-H Foundation 

The Larimer County 4-H Foundation is looking for new mem-

bers.  Trustees of the Foundation serve a three year term and the 

Foundation’s purpose is to raise and manage funds for the 

Larimer County 4-H program.  The Foundation Board meets in 

January, April, July and October, generally for lunch.  If you are 

good at fundraising and are interested in being nominated for a 

position on the Larimer County 4-H Foundation, please call Ed 

Aitken at 217-6671 or Rod Johnson at 215-8901.  


